
     

December 11, 2023 

St. Antoninus 

JAGITUDE 
 

 jag.i.tude /jag’i-tood 
  

adjective:  

A reference to how 

one carries 

themselves when full 

of the pride in being a  

St. Antoninus Jaguar.  

 

(ex. They had a certain 

Jagitude about them.)  

 

noun:  

The passion it takes  

to be the best!  

 

(ex. The other schools 

knew it was over when 

they showed their 

Jagitude!) 

 

Dear Parents, 

     It was certainly a great weekend of sports for our city and, of course, 

I cheered quite a bit about the Xavier win!  Let’s hope the Bengals keep 

going strong. 

     We have two It’s Academic Teams representing our school at Elder 

H.S. this week!  The Seventh Grade Team competes on Tuesday 

evening and the Eighth Grade Team competes on Wednesday evening.  

Go Jags! 

     It’s certainly a busy and happy time here before Christmas!  Our 

younger children are excited this week about their Christmas Concert 

on Wednesday evening and once they all go to Santa’s Shop, they’ll 

really be “spirited!”   

     The second candle of the Advent wreath represents the theme of 

LOVE. There are many ways to show love for others at this time of 

year.  I know that many of you do all of those things, of course, but also 

know that our God always loves you. I can attest that you’re certainly 

enough in your child’s eyes.  May we all try to see this special time (and 

yourselves) through their smiling eyes.  

     Yours in Christ, 

     Marianne Rosemond 

  

      



UPCOMING DATES 
December 13th Christmas Concert (K-4th grade) 

December 21st 12:00 Dismissal 

December 22nd-January 3rd Christmas Break 

January 15th  Martin Luther King Day– NO SCHOOL 

January 17th PTO Meeting– 7:00 p.m. 

January  17th &18th Net Retreat 

January 20th  Main Avent 

January 28th  Start of Catholic Schools Week & Open House  

. 

   YEARBOOK REMINDER 

Don't forget, yearbook wants your photos!! Please send a few of your best photos 
to yearbook@saintantoninus.org. Yearbook is accepting St. A's sports candids, classroom candids, 
school awards and recognitions, and candids from special activities at school. Please be sure to 
describe the activity, sport or event, grade level and any other important details in your email.  

 CENTRAL PARISH OFFICE PROJECT 

Parish staff is joining together to more efficiently serve parishioners of all 5 parishes. For optimal 
efficiency, we need to unify our parish staff in one Central Parish Office. This carefully-planned 
renovation is an investment in our future together. The short-term and long-term return on this 
investment will be a trim, specialized staff that more appropriately covers the needs of our unified 
parish, including many areas that have been underserved by understaffed parishes in recent years 
and decades. Please prayerfully consider investing in the future of our unified parish by donating 
to the Central Parish Office project.  See the website below for giving online.  Thank you,  

 St Antoninus Parish and School - CINCINNATI, OH | Online Giving (osvhub.com) 

Bonnie Kramer & Jenny Schroeder 
gstroop4118@gmail.com 
 
 SPIRIT WEAR HOURS 

December 11th 6pm-7pm 

December 12th 2:45pm-4pm 

December 18th 6pm - 7pm 

December 19th 2:45pm-4pm  

December 20th 6pm-7pm 
 

mailto:yearbook@saintantoninus.org
https://osvhub.com/church-of-saint-antoninus/giving/funds
mailto:gstroop4118@gmail.com


 GIRL SCOUT SQUARE DANCE 

IT'S BACK!!!  Calling all cowboys & their little ladies! Grab your boots and get ready to Square Dance 
the night away!! 2nd & 3rd Grade is bringing back the Father-Daughter Square Dance tradition to St. 
A's Service Unit 416 on Saturday January 13th, 2024!!  

All St. A's Girl Scouts grades K-8 and their special adults are welcome! Each girl needs their own part-
ner to dance with, so if you have more than one daughter please invite a grandpa, uncle, etc. . . 

This event will be reservations only, no admission at the door. Please fill out the attached form and re-
turn it with payment to school no later than Friday January 5th, 2024! Those paying with venmo can 
email the form instead if you prefer. 

Brownie Troop 4118 

Bonnie Kramer & Jenny Schroeder 
gstroop4118@gmail.com 
 
 HOXWORTH BLOOD DRIVE 
There is still time to sign up to give blood on Wednesday, December 13, at Saint Antoninus Under-
croft.   Please call 513-558-1587 (Office) or go onto the Hoxworth Blood Drive website to sign up for 
available time slots.  
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